
21st Feb ‘24 

Primary 3 Paired Reading 
The Paired Reading Programme continues with our Primary 3 

parents and children.  Paired Reading allows parents and 

children a wonderful opportunity to spend dedicated time 

reading together each day.  Thanks to Mrs Porter and Ms 

Coyle and Mrs Spence and support staff for their hard work 

throughout this programme. 

First Confession 
Our P4 children will 

make their first 
Confession on 
Monday 4th 

March. 
1:15pm  

Mrs Mc Clean’s 
class 

2:15pm  
Mrs Coyle’s class 

  P4 Paired Maths  
The boys and girls 

in Primary 4 are 

enjoying the huge  

selection of Maths 

games on offer to 

them to take home 

and play with their 

families each week.  

 

Grandparents’ Day 
  Saint Eithne’s plans to celebrate the wonderful 
contribution grandparents make to the lives of 
our children and their families. On the morning of 
Thursday 14th March we will invite all 
grandparents to visit the school to have a look 
around and to attend Mass and a special 
Assembly in their honour. More information will 
follow closer to the event. Please keep the date 
in your diaries. 
Mass with P5 to 7 children 9:30am 
Assembly with P1 to 4 children - 11:00am 

Confirmation 
The children in Primary 7 
will be confirmed on Friday 8th 
March in Holy Family Church 
12 noon—Mr Conaghan’s class 
1:30pm– Mrs Miller’s class 

Grand Easter Draw 
 
Keep a look out for our next fundraising 
event—a Grand Easter Draw.  We are 

increasingly relying on these events to fund 
activities for our children.  Once again we 

greatly appreciate your kindness and 
support!  

IMPORTANT DATES FOR TERM 2 
Book Fair     26th—29th  February  
Saint Eithne’s School Mass    Sunday 3rd March 
First Confession (P4)              Monday 4th March  
Confirmation                            Friday 8th March 
Grandparents’ Day                  Thursday 14th March 
St. Patrick’s Day (Holiday)     18th  March 
 

Term Ends Holy Thursday -12 o’clock—28th March 

Book Fair 
Our annual Book Fair 
will visit the school 

for the week of 26th 
to 29th February.  

Children will have the 
chance to visit the 
fair during the day.  

Parents are all 
welcome to come along 

and visit each day 
from 2:30pm  

Car Park Crossing 
We are very lucky to have 

the car park at the front of 

the school for drop off and 

collection of children.  

Please be considerate when 

using this facility and  

always keep the yellow 

boxed area on the children’s 

walkway clear to allow our 

children to safely access 

and exit the school. 

Celebrating LENT in Saint Eithne’s 
 

During the season of Lent we will all try to make a special effort to support 
Trocaire.  In helping Trocaire we help those who have less than ourselves.  
During Lent each class will have a Trocaire Box and we also hope to have 

some additional events to raise money for this valuable charity including a 
Copper Trail.  As always, your kindness and support is very much  
appreciated. 

Pet Dogs 
Now that the weather is 
beginning to improve we 
find more and more  
people walking to school.  

Please remember not to 
bring your pet dogs on to 
school grounds. Some 
children, and adults, may 

not be as comfortable 
with dogs as you! 

S a i n t  E i t h n e ’ s  P r i m a r y  S c h o o l  


